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August 13, 1974 

Office of the White House Pres s Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

In this morning's briefing, Mr. terHorst was asked: 

What is the cost of the bill vetoed by the President? (increasing the 
classification of Deputy U. S. MarshalS) 

ANSWER: 
$2 million is the estimated cost of the increased classification 
of the Deputy U. S. Marshals. 
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